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March Circular 
 

Dear Brother, 

 

The 1060
th

 meeting of Cardiff Circle will be held at the Angel Hotel, Castle Street on 

Monday, 18
th

 March , 2013 with a 7.30pm start. Dress is lounge suits.  

 

The next Council Meeting will be at  Bro John Edwards house 24 Water Avens Close, St 

Mellons. CF3 0RG on Tuesday, 2
nd

  April, 2013 at 7.30pm. 

 

The next Pub Lunch will be on the 8
th

 April, 2013 at the Ty Mawr, Lisvane, meeting at 

12,30 to 1pm.  

 

Please remember the following deceased Brothers whose anniversaries occur during 

March Simon Reardon, Jerry Grace, John Good, Joe Gorman and Dennis D’Auria 

 

 

Brother President will be going to Bristol 240 500
th

 Meeting on 4
th

 April, 2013 where 

Ladies are invited, the cost is £30 to include a drink on arrival and wine at the table. 

Names will be taken at the meeting, 

 

Brothers donations to Charity for year to 31.11.12 were £655 Benevolent Fund and £690 

Bursary Fund and to 1.2.13 £740 Benevolent Fund and £1565 Bursary Fund. Some 52 % of 

brothers donate to the Benevolent Fund and 485 TO THE Bursary Fund. Brothers not 

donating should consider helping the Bursary Fund which is always short of funds. 

 

Donations to help the Pakistani family from St Josephs can be sent to the Treasurer. 

 

Letters regarding the restructure proposals can be sent to Grand Secretary, The Catenian 

Association, 2
nd

 Floor, 1, Copthall House, Station Square, Coventry, CV1 2FY. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours fraternally,                                          Peter Maunder, Secretary.Peter Maunder, Secretary.Peter Maunder, Secretary.Peter Maunder, Secretary.     
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Agenda 
18th March, 2013. 
Circle Meeting 
 
1           Opening of Meeting 
2 Prayers 
3 Welcome to Visitors 
4 Apologies for absence 
5 Minutes of the last meeting 
6 Matters arising 
7 Notified visits 
8 Correspondence 
9 Reports   
  Provincial Council  
  Treasurer 
  Membership Officer 
  Careers and Redundancy   
  Charity Officer (gift aid) 
                          Press and Publicity   
  Social Committee and planned visits 
  Circle Council 
  Welfare report & Widows report. 
  Welfare Visitors for next month                            

10 Any other business. 
11 Close of Meeting. 

              

Diary 
2013. 
13

th
 Mar              Provincial Darts at North Glamorgan 

4
th

 April              Bristol 240 500
th

  Meeting 
15

th
                     Annual General Meeting, 

10/12 May          Annual Conference London 
24

th
                     Big Break Abergavenny 

7
th

 July               Provincial President’s Sunday, Prior Park, Bath 
18

th
 Oct              Provincial Quiz Newport 

1/3 Nov               Provincial Week-end, Cardiff    
 
E-mail which is well established in the Cardiff Circle will now be used for all 
communications in future. It is imperative that Brothers open their E-mails 
every day or at least every other day to avoid missing urgent messages 
which are occasionally necessary for transmission to all Brothers. 
 

The Association Web-site is at www.thecatenians.com User Name 
Members, Password Rayer 
 
Cardiff Circle web-site is at  www.cardiffcatenians.org for all the latest 
photographs and information on past and future events. 
 
 
Province 12 web-site is at   www.catenians-province12.org.uk 

 


